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Safe & Well – January 2018: 

 

To:  All Branches 

 

Dear Colleagues, 

 

Please see attached the January edition of Safe and Well newsletter with contributions from 

our USRs and field teams. This is a bumper edition this month and leads with the reminder on 

safe climbing practices and ends up with a look back at Q4 last year seeing what can be learnt.  

It also includes the launch of the new “Don’t Twist and Shout” leaflet which was also shared at 

the recent London joint forum. Attached is a separate pdf for information in case people can’t 

access the Openreach only snip codes. 

 

Yours sincerely 

  

Dave Joyce 

National Health, Safety & Environment Officer 


